
Up to 3 people can secure themselves at any one 
time on a single BiboBlock.

It can also be used as the basis for multiple fall 
protection systems including line systems and rail 
systems.

WHY BIBOBLOCK?

The lifecycle of the BiboBlock is at least 
equivalent to that of the building on which it is 
installed. Following renovation of the building,
the BiboBlock can be reused.

The BiboBlock can be used on practically all roof 
covering systems, and on flat roofs, in 
combination with planting, paving and on roofs 
with or without a ballast layer.

Roof planting With/without ballast layer

Following the one-off investment to purchase the 
BiboBlock, the system can be endlessly used and 
reused.

The only fall protection system intended for flat 
roofs that requires no penetration of the roof 
structure or roof covering.

Depending on the nature of the roof covering, the 
BiboBlock is either heat bonded or glued to the 
roof. No anchoring to the substructure is 
required, so the BiboBlock is even suitable for 
renovation projects.

EFFICIENT

FOCUS ON SAFETY
It is the first system including attachment that 
has been tested for application as a construction 
product and that satisfies all the requirements 
imposed by the European standards. The system 
has been in use in Europe for more than 15 years.

DURABLE & PERMANENT

BROAD APPLICATION

RETURN ON INVESTMENT

LOW MAINTENANCE 
The BiboBlock requires no more than a visual 
inspection once every 5 years.

NO ROOF PENETRATION

No leaks No penetration

No thermal bridges No air leaks

SIMPLE INSTALLATION

No anchoring on
the subsurface

No noise nuisance

Rapid Simple


